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The purpose of this Technical Assistance Bulletin is to clarify the provision of services when an 
early intervention professional is enrolled with WV Birth to Three under more than one 
discipline.  In these situations, the professional can provide service as called for regarding a 
child, in only one discipline at a time. This is true for assessment and/or intervention services. 
For example, if an individual is enrolled as both a Nurse and a Developmental Specialist, and 
the child needs an evaluation/assessment by a Developmental Specialist and a Nurse, it must 
be determined which evaluation this professional would be providing.  The professional would 
not be able to have authorizations to provide two different evaluations/assessments.  The same 
is true for direct services on the Individualized Family Service Plan (IFSP). A professional will 
not have authorizations to provide two different services simultaneously.  

 
Technical Assistance Bulletin 


